BECOMING AN ELDER

We will be electing 6 new elders in January 2023.

We ask our church family to start thinking about people who might join our Session to help lead
our congregation.

The Book of Forms states, “Election to the eldership is the call of God,
through the congregation, for service in Christ’s Church. (Candidates)
should be committed Christians, in reqular attendance at public
worship, persons of sound judgment and upright character, and either
knowledgeable or prepared to learn of the government of the church.”
The office is open to both women and men who are members,
regardless of gender identification.

Nomination forms can be found on a table in the Foyer this morning.



